
Dear Ms. Celia, 
        I want you to know how happy we are with the puppy 
we bought from you last month.  Jasper is just 
perfect!  Sweet temperament, happy, smart, healthy and a 
ball of energy!  I know that he was the last puppy to be sold 
from the litter, but he is certainly a first-choice little 
guy!  The rest of the litter must have been just 
awesome!  When we picked him up at the airport, we still 
had a 3-hour ride home.  He was an angel through all the 
travel.  Jasper quickly fell into the rhythm of our household 
and has captured our hearts.  We kept the name you had 
given him, Jasper, and he answered to it right from the 
start! 

        Thank you for making the purchase experience so 
pleasant!  I am a little embarrassed that we never actually 
spoke by phone, and that all of our arrangements were made 
by e-mail.  From your website, I could tell that you put love 
and care into the breeding of all your animals.  The videos 
and photos you posted of the puppies over time, and of 
them playing, helped us make our decision to buy from you. 
        Though it may be easier to sell puppies locally, I am 
grateful that you were willing to send him across the 
country to us.  After our first Entlebucher passed on, we 
were sure this was the breed we wanted to have 
again.  Thank you, thank you! 

        I am attaching some photos and a video.  
Blessings to you all, Marlene 

 
 

Dave Beyrodt <happybugs@verizon.net> 

Virgina Beach VA 
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